
NEWS & NOTES

From all  of  us at the Clovis-Carver Public Library,  Happy New Year!  We will  be
closed on New Year’s Day,  Wednesday,  January 1st.

The library will  also be closed for Martin Luther King JR Day on Monday,
January 20th.

Circulation will  be displaying all  of  the nominees and winners of the
Goodreads Choice Awards for 2024.  Be sure to also check out our “New Year,
New Feels” book display in our Young Adult section!  Pick up a new hobby with
our National Hobby Month book display near the Reference Desk.

The lobby displays will  showcase artwork by the Martin Luther King Jr.
Commission.

Here’s to a great start to your second semester,  Clovis students!  The library is
excited to offer after-school fun with Lego Club and Storytime on alternating
Thursdays at 4:00 pm. We hope to see you there!

Ukulele Jam Band will  begin meeting monthly in January!  Join us in the
Ingram Room each month on the third Tuesday,  6:00 p.m. Bring your ukulele
or borrow one from the library (as available),  and join us for an hour of
singalong,  strumalong fun!

What hobby are you picking up in the new year? Join one of our monthly groups—
Stitch Addicts,  Page Turners,  Genealogy Workshop, Tabletop Games,  Quilters,  or
Ukulele Jam Band! Have a program idea? We're seeking guest speakers and
crafters to share their skills.  Contact Sara at swilliford@cityofclovis.org or
575.763.9687!

January 2025

Library Hours
Monday - Thursday: 9am-8pm
Friday & Saturday: 9am-5pm

Sunday: Closed
visit us at library.cityofclovis.org

mailto:swilliford@cityofclovis.org

